
Open consultation: River basin
planning: working together

The current river basin management plans were published in February 2016. The
plans must be reviewed and updated every 6 years. The first consultation on
updating the plans is the Working Together consultation.

The Working Together consultation seeks your views on:

how other plans and strategies affect, or are affected by, the river
basin management plans
the proposed timetable and content of the work programme to review and
update the river basin management plans
whether all relevant stakeholders have been identified
how people can get involved in the review and update of the river basin
management plans

Find out more about river basin planning and future consultations on the
river basin management consultations webpage.

http://www.government-world.com/open-consultation-river-basin-planning-working-together/
http://www.government-world.com/open-consultation-river-basin-planning-working-together/
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/river-basin-management-plans-2015
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/environment-and-business/river-basin-management

